Mrs. Yetter’s First Grade Newsletter 

September 23rd, 2016
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Notes From Mrs. Yetter
Dear First Grade Families,
Happy Autumn!  We will be exploring all of the wonderful things about fall in the next few weeks!  Our testing window is closed and we are ready to dive into our first grade schedule and curriculum!  We have been reviewing the letters and sounds of the alphabet and numbers 0-20.  The children have learned our routine quickly and we are having delightful, productive days. Thank you for those of you who participated in our fundraiser!

 Curriculum 
Language Arts: 

· Finish reviewing letters and sounds. 
· Adding to our sigh word wall.
· Learning our Daily 5 routine.
· Using our reading finger, giving every word one point and getting the first sounds out! 
Math:  

· Exploring number patterns and number order.
· Starting beginning addition.
Writing:  

· We will start the writer’s workshop this week!  
· We will explore writing territories or , what we can write about?  We can write about things we love, things we can do, and things we remember.
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How to Contact Me

During the school day it is best to email me.  My email is myetter@alansonvikings.net.  You can always call the office at 548-2261 and leave me a message!  Please sign up for Schoolway! There is an information sheet about the app in this Friday Folder!  

My classroom website can be found on our Alanson Vikings website.  Check often!  We are also launching the schoolway app this week.  Please make sure you have signed up so we can all stay connected!

Have a great week!     
